
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 657 
 

Asked on 24 May 2023 
 
MR T WATTS ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON Y D’ATH)  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to a press release on 18 August 2017 the then Attorney-General stated the  
Palaszczuk Government had ‘Accepted all of the 83 recommendations of the Independent 
Review into Youth Detention in Queensland and invested $26.2 million over four years to 
implement these recommendations’— 
Will the Attorney-General advise (a) how many of these recommendations have been 
implemented and on what date, (b) how many are still yet to be implemented and (c) how 
many were not implemented? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for the question.  
 
The implementation of the recommendations of the Independent Review into Youth 
Detention in Queensland is the responsibility of the Department of Youth Justice, 
Employment, Small Business and Training. This question should be directed to the 
Honourable Di Farmer MP, Minister for Employment and Small Business, Minister for 
Training and Skills Development and Minister for Youth Justice.  
 
 
 


